
  
 
 

MEETING NOTICES: ALL MEETINGS WILL BE HELD ONLINE UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. LINK TO THE 
MEETINGS FROM OUR CITY WEBSITE, WWW.CITYOFGOLDHILL.COM 

 
 

- City Hall will be closed on July 2, 2021 to observe the 4th of July Holiday 
- City Council Meeting – Monday, July 5 at 6:00 pm 
- Parks Committee Meeting – Wednesday, July 7 at 3:00 pm 
- If you’d like an announcement posted either in this newsletter or on the city website, please submit 

it by the 25th of the preceding month.  

 

 
 

 
THE LATEST FROM THE BLUE BAG BRIGADE 

 
A whole lot of daylight and a couple of doughnuts and voila…many, many Blue Bags of 
donated cans and bottles to make Christmas in Gold Hill merrier and brighter!   
 

The Blue Bag Brigade will provide another opportunity to donate your bottles and cans 
on 

July 10 from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM at Ray’s Food Place! 
Bring us all those 4th of July cans and bottles! 

 

Of course, Blue Bags can still be dropped off  
And new bags picked up at City Hall! 
Keep those bottles and cans coming! 

 

AND…thank you for your generous donations and support! 
 
   

The 2020 Consumer Confidence Report for Its Drinking Water System is available on our website: 
https://cityofgoldhill.com/images/pdf/Public_Notices/2020-CCR.pdf 

 
 

Jessica Simpson, 
City Manager/Recorder 

Jessica.simpson@cityofgoldhill.com 
(541) 855-1525 
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News headline:  “Iconic Galice Resort on Rogue River burns down in fire” 
Sadly, we all read this headline last month and were reminded that, indeed, Fire Season is here.  Whether 
this historic site will be rebuilt or not is an open question, but let’s not lose any other local treasures this Fire 
Season.  
   
Accordingly, No Fireworks this 4th of July.  This is only common sense, and I don’t want to offend anyone by 
restating the obvious, but we need to all be on board.  No bottle rockets, M80s, roman candles, or other 
high flying rockets this year.  NONE.  Offenders will be cited.  Save them for New Years. 
  
 
Treasure Hunt – July 3 @ Beach Park – CANCELLED due to Extreme Heat 
     Sadly, we are cancelling the Treasure Hunt in order to protect the health and safety of 
both kids attending and adult volunteers.  Not a decision made lightly, nevertheless, it is 
necessary.   

Rescheduled for fall 2021  -  see you all then! 
 
 
Code Enforcement –  
   Since city council passed the ordinance authorizing vigorous code enforcement, some of you have received 
written notices.  Please take care of business.   Problems not fixed will get cited, which may cost you $250 a 
day.   Get it done. 
 
Park Host position – 
   How would you like to live in Gold Hill’s Sports Park for free?   Sound too good to be true? Gold Hill’s will 
soon be interviewing for a new position:  Park Host.  In general, this position will function like the Resident 
Assistant in a college dormitory- This is the public-facing person who will answer visitor’s questions, collect 
park fees, maintain order and handle whatever comes up.  In return, you get to live in the best riverside site 
in town.  And free of charge!  More details to follow. 
   
 

Brad Studebaker, Mayor 
studebakerbrad@hotmail.com 

 

 

 
 

From the Mayor 
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